
One year
Greetings from Colombia! As we write 
you it is hard to believe that we have 
almost reached the one year mark 
since our return to Colombia. In this 
short time God has done some 
incredible things, from opening the 
doors to reach several new 
indigenous communities to allowing 
us to help train the Colombian 
missionaries who will live among 
these tribes. God’s also allowed us to 
help two church plants in the 
challenging cities of Alcalá and 
Cartago.

WHERE HONOR IS DUE
As we take the time to honor God for 
what He is doing here in Colombia we 
must also thank you for your 
participation in God’s mission. 
Though He calls us all to participate 
in one way or another in reaching our 
world, he leaves the decision in our 
hands.

Thank you for saying “yes,” we know 
you have heard it from us before, but 
please know that your sacrifice does 
not go unnoticed.

God Bless!

Ryan, Caitlyn, Sibila, & Crews

As you know, this term we moved 
from the capital of Bogotá to the 
city of Armenia. This change was so 
that we would be able to take on the 
responsibility as directors for our 
Missionary training institution 
(CEDI). We had a great group of 
students in 2011, with some 

graduates already taking the steps 
towards full-time missionary 
service. 

Our new school year begins this 
week and we are awaiting another 
great group of missionary 
candidates.

Missionary Training

ROSEMBERG is one of our 2011 graduates 
who is preparing to go as a missionary to work 
with an indigenous tribe here in Colombia. The 
tribe has been completely closed to not only 
christianity but to all outsiders.

URGENT NEED: As many of our colombian 
missionaries make great sacrifices to come and 
study we try to find “half-scholarships” to help 
subsidize the cost of tuition. We are currently 
in need of 10 half-scholarships of approximately 
$350 dollars. With classes beginning this week 
we present this need to those of you who may 
be in position to help these missionaries. Thank 
you for your consideration!

Email us or Just make a note with your monthly 
contribution and AGWM will designate these 
funds in our account. Thank you!

AGWM account #: 2940765

CONTACT:

P.O.Box 249
Lovejoy, GA 30250
Voip: 404.886.2241

ryan.jordan@agmd.org
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